[bookmark: _GoBack]OPEN DAYS FOR NEWLY QUALIFIED TEACHERS 
· Are you going to start your teaching career on September 2019?
· Are you concerned that you will not get the support you need?
· Do you feel worried about the enormity of role? 
· Worried that schools will not be able to support and develop you?
Worry no more as College Town Primary School can guide and support you through your training year and are committed to your success.
We are looking to recruit committed, resilient, and passionate trainee teachers, in return we guarantee tailored support and on-going training.
· Come and meet our team of experts and discover how we can all make the difference to you during your first year of teaching 
· We are recognised and supported by the National College of School Leadership as a National Support School and as such we are well equipped to ensure that your start to teaching is fully supported to enable you to make the most of every opportunity 
· Our lead practitioners in Early Years, Special Educational Needs, Teaching & Learning and Continued professional Development will be there to guide you through your first year
· Get the opportunity to talk to our current NQTs about their individual training plan supported by our educational experts
· Meet our well behaved and respectful pupils who want to learn
March 11th 9.30am – 11am & 1.30pm – 3pm
March 14th 9.30am – 11am & 1.30pm – 3pm
Your future depends on a good start so….don’t delay phone today

Telephone-  01276 31933 to book your space 
or
email -  head@collegetownprimary.com




